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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 1 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard K._Major .
Advisory Commititee on Reactor Safeguards

FROM: John L. Crooks, Chief -
Data Management Section
Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

SUBJECT: TURKEY POINT UNIT 4 OVERPRESSURIZATION EVENTS IN
NOVEMBER 1981 e P

Per your telecon on June 24, 1982, I am enclosing the following material
related to the above subject:

(1) A copy of the Westinghouse evaluation of the events - an internal
Westinghouse memorandum from H. K. Bamford to J. C. Miller dated

December 16, 1981. -

(2) A copy of correspondence dated December 18, 1981 from W. E. Cooper,
Teledyne Engineering Services, to H. Paduano, Florida Power and
Light Company, with the results of his review of the Westinghouse

evaluation.

(3) A copy of the February 2, 1982, inspection report on NRC - Region II's
special inspection of the events - letter from J. P. 0'Reilly to

Dr. R. E. Uhrig same date.
(4) A copy of R. E. Uhrig's response to item (3) dated March 4, 1982.

(5) A copy of material prepared tor an informal briefing of Commissioner
Roberts on May 19, 1982, including two schematics of the plant
systems involved, the applicable temperature-pressure limitations
curve, several references from the technical specifizations, and
the results of fracture mechanics analyses made by P. N. Randall

of NRR.

Per our conversation, you indicated that you already had copies of
SECY 82-255, LER 251-81-15 and IE Information Notice No. 82-17; thus,

I have not included those items.

At present, there is no completed AEOD engineering evaluation or case
study for these events. An evaluation is planned, however.

The proposed abnormal occurrence report (i.e., the draft FRN) in

SECY 82-255 reflects the comments and concurrence of NRR, IE, RES, and
other KNPC staff offices. In this case, the proposed abnormal occur-
rence report provides documentation of the NRC'S current assessment

of the significance of events. This is not an atypical situation

as occasionally the abnormal occurrence reports precede other formal

technical reports.
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